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HOUSE COMMITTEE ON
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Members Present: Representative Greg Walden, Chair Representative Ron Adams 
Representative Margaret Carter Representative Delna Jones
Witnesses Present: Joe Gilliam, National Federation of Independent Business 
Don Schellenberg, Oregon Farm Bureau

Staff: James Scherzinger, Legislative Revenue Officer
Steve Bender, Legislative Revenue Office
Paula McBride, Committee Assistant

TAPE 008 SIDE A
006  CHAIR WALDEN called the meeting to order at 10:36.
002  CHAIR WALDEN opened the Public Hearing on HB 2447.
014  STEVE BENDER discussed a handout to the members, which evaluates the 
revenue impact of HB 2447 and of HB 2447 with different exemption levels, 
with an income limit, with a premium limit, and with both a premium and 
income limit. Exhibit 1
Questions and discussion interspersed
106  JOE GILLIAM said he didn't have good data on adjusted gross income 
because his members felt the question was too private. He was asked this 
questions in relation to STEVE BENDER'S exhibit.
Questions and discussion
134  JOE GILLIAM's preference was putting an income limitation into HB 2447. 
He stressed that premium limitations would be detrimental to the 
self-employed who are struggling with the cost of health care.
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recording.
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Questions and discussion interspersed
219  STEVE BENDER explained the last two estimates on his handout stating 
the revenue impacts on them were only preliminary. Exhibit 1, page 2
Questions and discussion
271  DON SCHELLENBERG preferred the income limit over any premium limit for 
the people in his organization.
296  CHAIR WALDEN adjourned the meeting at 11:00.

Paula K. McBride, Committee Assistant
Kimberly Taylor , Office Manager

EXHIBIT SUMMARY
1. Proposed changes to HB 2447, Steve Bender, Legislative Revenue Office.



These minutes paraphrase and/or summarize statements made during this 
meeting. Text enclosed in quotation marks reports the speaker's exact 
words. For complete context of proceedings, please refer to the tape 
recording.


